
SEND Transition Newsletters

Thousands of families could be saving money on their childcare costs but
some simply don’t know what support they might be eligible for.

The Childcare Choices website brings together all the existing childcare
offers in one place, so parents can get the help that fits their family. This
could be through Tax-Free Childcare, 30 Hours Childcare, or Universal
Credit Childcare. Some families might be eligible to use more than one of
the childcare schemes together and get the most out of it.

And from later this year even more help is on the way:

From April 2024, eligible working parents in England with children aged
2 will have access to 15 hours childcare. 
From September 2024, the 15 hours childcare offer will be expanded
to eligible working parents in England with children between 9 and 23
months old.
From September 2025, eligible working parents in England with
children between 9 months up to school age will have access to 30
hours childcare.

Support is also expanding for primary-school aged children – from
September 2024, parents are expected to see an expansion in the
availability of childcare in their local area before and after school, between
8am and 6pm, also known as ‘wraparound care’.

Don’t miss out on getting the support you are entitled to. Visit the
Childcare Choices website to check what offer you may be eligible for.

Childcare Choices | 30 Hours Childcare, Tax-Free Childcare and More |
Help with Costs | GOV.UK

Please subscribe to the Local Offer YouTube channel here
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Call the SEND Service on 01793 464641. Lines are open Monday to Thursday 8am-5pm and 8am-4:30pm on Friday.

For more information, please visit the Meet the SEND Service page on the Local Offer.

We are excited to announce our new Early Years
SEND transition fortnightly newsletter. It is filled
with transition top tips to share with our parents of
pupils with SEND. 

We have worked in collaboration with Swindon
SEND Families Voice, SIAS, Swindon Early Years
Centre and All Aboard Nursery to develop these
newsletters. Huge thanks to them for all their hard
work and dedication in making this fantastic
document. 

Newsletters will be distributed to relevant parents
via our nursery settings and childminders. 

Alternatively, you can email SENDService@swindon.gov.uk.

Neurodiversity Celebration Week
Neurodiversity Celebration Week is between 18th
and 24th March 2024. It is a worldwide event that
challenges stereotypes and misconceptions about
neurological differences.

You can find more information on neurodiversity
on the Local Offer:

ADHD | Swindon Borough Council
Autism | Swindon Borough Council
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